
       
    

Date: 11/4/2019 

To Our Valued Customer, 

Baldor Specialty Foods has a strong commitment to food safety. 

Mann’s Packing has announced that they are recalling a series of vegetable products sold in the US 
and Canada.  This voluntary recall is a response to a notification by the Food and Drug Administration 
and the Canadian Food Inspection Agency of a potential contamination with Listeria Monocytogenes. 
According to Mann’s Packing, to date, no illnesses have been reported.  Here is a full listing of Mann’s 
Packing’s recall:  https://mannpackingproductlist11-2019.us/ .  

Baldor Specialty Foods purchases, distributes and processes a limited assortment of products from 
Mann’s Packing.. Baldor Specialty Foods is instructing our customers who purchased the below 
products between September 30th, 2019 to November 2nd 2019 not to use the product and return 
any unused product in the original box for a full credit.  A full credit will only be issued for returned 
product (1) in the original Mann’s Packing (or Urban Roots) box and (2) if you received the item listed 
below between the above dates. 

Should you need further assistance please contact us through this link:  Support Link 

Sincerely, 
Randolph Paling 

Food Safety & Compliance Manager 

DC Customers: Code Description Pack/Size

MES13A Mann’s Packing Veggie Power Blend 4X2 LB

BR9A Urban Roots Broccoli Mini Florets 4X3 LB

https://mannpackingproductlist11-2019.us/
https://help.baldorfood.com/hc/en-us/requests/new?ticket_form_id=360000672034

